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Dear House Committee Members, 

I am OPPOSED to HC 4133.  An example of how fraud can occur, recently I had 

someone try to break into my Oregon DMV account online.  I called when I realized 

what what happening and agent confirmed that someone had tried to get into my 

account. The agent of the DMV told me that if they would have got in they could have 

changed my address and paid a bill. This is very concerning considering this is where 

we register to vote and change our registration using the My Vote Portal accessed 

through the DMV.  

 

The same could very well happen through our Social Security Administration and 

moreover by allowing third-party organizations to submit registration cards 

electronically on behalf of individuals there is more opportunities for mistakes and 

fraud.  "Too many cooks in the kitchen" and the final product - voter integrity, voter 

confidence, clean and accurate voter rolls, voter rights and responsibility are all 

NEGATIVELY AFFECTED!    

 

Most importantly there are thousands and thousands of Social Security Numbers 

stolen and currently illegally used here in the United States.  This is one more way for 

Voters to be Disenfranchised.  Social Security numbers do not provide any evidence 

of Oregon residency again opening the door to fraud. 

 

Stop and OPPOSE HB 4133 2022 

Loretta Johnson   Citizen Concerned about Election Integrity 

 

 

 


